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Pawnee County Commissioners approve tower location 
(KLZA)-- Pawnee County Commissioners conducted a public hearing Tuesday to
receive input from the public on a recommendation from the Pawnee County
Planning Commission regarding a request for a conditional use permit for
Nextlink.

Nextlink wants to place a high-speed internet tower on property owned by John
Kostecka. 

During a Monday meeting of the County Planning Commission,  a
recommendation was made to approve the conditional use permit.

Following the public hearing the Board approved the request.

Commissioners also approved writing a letter of support for a Household
Hazardous Waste Collection grant for the Five Rivers RC&D.  
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